
District Goal: WE empower all students to achieve post-high school success. 
 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School 
District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion,  gender, sexual orientation, 
gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status,  genetic information or disability in any educational 
programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

WE EXPECT EXCELLENCE WE INNOVATE WE EMBRACE EQUITY WE COLLABORATE

 
 
	

High School Name 
 

Situation 
The new high school in the South Cooper Mt. area needs a name. Board Policy FF provides 
guidance about naming new schools.  
 
 
Background 
Board Policy FF stipulates the following: 

• The School Board will select the name for the school. 
• Preference will be given to names associated with the community.  
• Names of historical persons, places and events may be subsequently considered.  
• Names of persons who are living or have been deceased less than three years will not be 

considered. 
 
The Communications & Community Involvement Dept. publicized the high school naming 
process. Planning Principal Todd Corsetti also convened future students, parents and 
community to gather names and narrow their suggestion for the name. In all, over 100 
individual suggestions were received.  
 
The naming report, researched and prepared by Maureen Wheeler, Public Communications 
Officer, provides history about the properties on which the new high school is being 
constructed and the community suggestions.  
 
Suggested names are organized into three categories: historical, community and honorary 
names. The report from Planning Principal Todd Corsetti is also included.  
 
 
 
Recommendation: It is recommended that the School Board select the new high school name.  

 
BOARD WORK SESSION  

December 12, 2016 


